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NAIRN COMMON GOOD
CONSULTATION ON PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE OF AN AREA OF LAND BY LEASE TO NAIRN SAILING CLUB
REPRESENTATIONS AND RESPONSES

Representations
The Council received a total of 2 responses both of which were in support of the proposal. No additional issues were raised in the representations.



DECISION
On 2 May 2019 the Local Council Members for Nairn considered the representations received within the consultation process and made a decision to proceed with the proposal in the form stated in the consultation document. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As this land is considered to be inalienable, it is also necessary to seek the permission of the Sheriff Court and the Members confirmed that the appropriate Court action should be commenced.
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